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Happy Birthday 

Trusting God in times of trouble. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our God is a great big God; 

What a friend we have in Jesus;  

Dear Families,  

A lovely week once more with children excelling in their 
learning, in many areas, we trialled Star Maths, a log  in 
like Accelerated Reader which gives you a full maths anal-
ysis in minutes.Thank you to our Star Mathematicians! A 

huge thank you to you for bringing clothing in, Elizabeth 
will be sorting this out so we can support one another, 
experience the pleasure of giving, supporting saving mon-
ey and the planet with preloved items, a lot seem new!  

A big thank you to Tower Hamlets now and the food distri-
bution, along with Clare and Rachel.   

It may not look like Jules Rimmet but we do have a rather stunning gold trophy courtesy of our 
year 5 & 6 football players! Football has come to this school, now we wait for the rest.  
Not only did the girls team come runners up but the boys team won and a special congratula-
tions go to Tyler and Kai for girl and boy of the tournament! There was no golden boot.  

 
Thank you Mr 
Ali for all you 
fab coaching!  
 

There is a mixed picture with the new vari-

ant that is takin hold, sadly cases are ris-

ing but fortunately the vaccine seems to be 

keeping deaths and hospitalisations down. 

 If you are 18 and over and have not had a 

vaccine or you are waiting for your second 

one, you can walk in to the Art Pavillion, on 

Burdett Rd near Mile End, to have it so that 

we are all safer together.  

June Birthdays 

Eloise 2nd Yr3 

Elaynah 4th Reception 

Henry 5th Yr3 

Mikael 5th Yr4 

Alfie 8th Yr4 

Francis-
Joseph 

9th Yr1 

Sonny 9th Yr6 

Mia 9th Nursery 

Ruby 12th Yr6 

Sadie 15th Nursery 

Olivia 17th Yr3 

Alexis-Marie 19th Yr3 

Teddy 19th Reception 

Taseen 21st Yr1 

Ethan 22nd Nursery 

Cory 23rd Nursery 

Jack 23rd Yr2 

Emily 23rd Yr2 

Alfie 25th Yr5 

Archie-Rae 25th Yr4 

Sophia 28th Reception 

~ Reminder~ 

 

 

 

On Monday 19th July (the 
last day of the Summer 
term), children will be finish-
ing at 1.30pm after lunch.  

 

 

We are currently reviewing our 
policies on homework, uniform 
and others, we have asked the 
children and staff and not it is 
your turn. Please take 3 minutes 
to complete this survey if you 
would like a say on these mat-
ters and want to give us feed-

back.  

https://forms.gle/
oUxyFnYta57hS7yP9  

 

Raffle tickets are now on 
sale from Monday 21st 

June we will be at all the 
school gates collecting 
your money! £1 a strip. 

Good luck! 





Well done to all our 

Stars of the Week! 



Wednesday 7th July: Year 6 Leavers Service at All Saints. All children to at-
tend the Leaver’s service with our presentation of bibles from the Chair or Gover-
nors. Again, due to social distancing we can only accommodate two people per 
family. See separate letter.  

 

Friday 9th July – Shadwell Basin day trip: We will invite all of the children in Year 6. 
Children will need a packed lunch and a bottle of water. Sunscreen will be needed 
because hopefully it will not rain once again!   

 

Tuesday 13th July - Gorsefield day trip: We will be going by coach, leaving early 
and will be back after 4:30. Times will be sent out with the details of the trip. We will 
be going to Gorsefield by coach. Children will need to bring an adventurous spirit 
and their singing voices by the campfire! (Along with clothes that you don’t mind 
getting muddy) School will pay for both trips given the year we have all had!  

 

Monday 19th July: Leavers presentation and tea with families, shirt signing 
and saying goodbye. Once again we will limit numbers per bubble, social re-
strictions permitting.  

 

The children have been amazing during their time at school, it has not always been 
easy but they have always risen to the challenge and so have you, we thank you 
for your support and partnership over the years and want to make sure your child 
leaves ready and knowing that they have made a difference to us.  

 

God bless, 

 

Mrs Smith  

 

 

 

Year 6— Dates for diary 



Information for Parents and Guardians 

 

 HMRC Can Help Towards the Cost of Children’s Summer Holiday Activities 

HM Revenue and Customs (HMRC) is reminding working families in London that they can use 
Tax-Free Childcare to help pay for their childcare costs over the summer. 

Parents and carers can check their eligibility and register for Tax-Free Childcare via GOV.UK. 
They can apply for an account at any time and start using it straight away. By depositing money 
into their accounts, families can benefit from the 20% top-up and use the money to pay for child-
care costs when they need to, for example, during the summer holidays. 
  
  
Ofsted Inspection of SEND Services:       
     
The SEND Local Area Inspection will take place between 28th June – 2nd July. 
Please see the letter from Ofsted and the Care Quality Commission to parents and carers, includ-
ing information on how they can share their views as part of the inspection is attached.  
For more information visit https://www.localoffertowerhamlets.co.uk/blog_articles/3150-newsflash-
send-ofsted-area-inspection 
  

 Tower Hamlets Transition Support Services:    
Please find attached information about secondary transfer information sessions for year 5 parents/

carers. 
The sessions aim to help Year 5 parents/carers know more about the secondary transfer process by 

providing key information and exploring how to support a child’s secondary transfer.    
Parents/carers can book a place through Eventbrite and browse different session dates/time: Second-

ary Transfer Session Tickets, Mon 28 Jun 2021 at 13:00 | Eventbrite 

Or call the parents Advice Centre: 020 7364 6489 
 

 Discover Chemistry - Fun Experiments and Discussions with Scientists:         

 

Join staff and students based in the Chemistry Department at Queen Mary as they open the state-of-the-

art teaching laboratory on the Mile End campus from Friday 18- Sunday 20 June to run demonstrations, 

experiments and activities for all ages.  

 During each one-hour bookable slot, you will experience chemistry in a working research laboratory, 

exploring chemical reactions and techniques used in crime scene investigations, airport security and labor-

atories around the world. 

Free and open to everyone. 

 

 Volunteer With Us — Praxis for Migrants and Refugees. 

  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Fsecondary-transfer-session-tickets-158419596277%3Faff%3Derelexpmlt&data=04%7C01%7CFrances.Cherry%40towerhamlets.gov.uk%7C63a7b84d04fb44dba8e008d936f2c38d%7C3c0aec87f9
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Fsecondary-transfer-session-tickets-158419596277%3Faff%3Derelexpmlt&data=04%7C01%7CFrances.Cherry%40towerhamlets.gov.uk%7C63a7b84d04fb44dba8e008d936f2c38d%7C3c0aec87f9
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.praxis.org.uk%2Fvolunteer&data=04%7C01%7CFrances.Cherry%40towerhamlets.gov.uk%7C63a7b84d04fb44dba8e008d936f2c38d%7C3c0aec87f983418fb3dcd35db83fb5d2%7C0%7C0%7C637601238565318038%7CUnknown%7C

